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December 12, 2020

STATEMENT CONCERNING THE 2020 GENERAL ELECTION

The League of Women Voters of Alaska wishes to thank the Alaska Division of Elections for a successful General Election.  The success of this election during a difficult pandemic was due in part to Director Gail Fenumiai, the four Regional Election Supervisors, and the Division employees who did a formidable job of training volunteers and making sure that all precincts had the supplies needed and the safest work environment possible. In addition, the election process requires a small army of citizens dedicated to the notion that a free and fair election is necessary in a democracy.  Fortunately Alaska has many such citizens who volunteered to work in the election day precinct locations, the early vote stations, and behind the scenes to prepare materials for the election, to check in and verify mailed-in ballots,  and to assist in the counting and the recounting of ballots when required.  In spite of the pandemic, the Division of Elections was able to hold a free and fair election thanks to the many dedicated citizens involved.

Unfortunately we have heard lately claims of election fraud.  However, what most citizens who have never worked on an election don't see is the amount of effort that goes into an election to assure that votes are legally cast and that fraud is nonexistent.  For those who fear that fraud might be happening, the best cure is to volunteer for the next election in your area and learn more about the safeguards in place.

This year the League of Women Voters is celebrating the 100th anniversary of the 19th Amendment, which guaranteed women the right to vote.  The LWV grew out of that effort with the determination to make democracy work for all citizens and today advocates for policies that have the potential to strengthen our democracy.  League members, both men and women, continue to work toward a strong democracy for all citizens.
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